
2018 SASJ SGM - 15th January 2018 

Congratulations to all the people elected onto the SASJ Executive at Monday's SASJ SGM. 

SASJ President - Pierre Lepart 

SASJ Vice President - Bruce Dewar 

SASJ Treasurer - Conrad Fourie 

SASJ Athletes Representative - Chris van der Merwe 

SASJ Technical - Bruce Dewar 

SASJ Coaches - Chad Cunningham 

SASJ Officials - Diane Baxter 

SASJ International Affairs - Peter Morrison 

SASJ Development & Transformation - Nicola Sime Riley 

SASJ National Venues - Henning Pretorius 

SASJ Marketing/Associate member Liaison/Para SJ - Vanessa Lyon 

SASJ Veterinary Liaison - Dr Kyle Lowery 

  

2018 S A E F - Registrations 

The 2018 SAEF Membership fees have been released. 

Payments can be made via Payfast on the SAEF online system or you can do an EFT : 

Should you wish to go online, please go to: 
http://www.logix.org.za/newlogix/SAEF/SAEF_HOME.php 

Please ensure your membership is up to date as the SASJ System will be checking these 
registrations from the end of February in conjunction with SAEF. 

Riders ensure their Club and SAEF memberships are up to date as of the 1st March 2018 so 
that your entry process is swift. 

All Graded horses and ponies as per directives sent in 2016 and 2017 need microchips. 

http://www.logix.org.za/newlogix/SAEF/SAEF_HOME.php


There will be random passport checks for vaccinations, matching of microchips and General 
Passport information at various shows throughout the year - please ensure you travel with 
your passports, and that they are in order and stamped by your vet and SAEF in the relevant 
places. 

Please also ensure you have the correct Group IX passports - Namibian and RSA 
Thoroughbred passports are no longer valid. Please contact SAEF to ensure your passport is 
correct. 

Happy Riding. 

Kind Regards 

SASJ 

 


